
I am writing this as a client and i strongly oppose this bill. I do not understand why you would want to take away our choice to 
choose our own alternative practioner. My question to you would be, have any of you had the helping and healing from an 
alternative practioner? I have. I honestly do not know what my life would be like today without my sessions. My practioner helped 
me heal after a tragic loss.
My practioner offers classes for us to learn. My Family Doctor doesn't offer me classes...
These practioners are here for us and our well being.
Please do not pass this bill


